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I support the Brook Mine Permit Application based on the admirable work conducted by licensed
professionals who prepared the application as well as the those licensed professionals and
technical experts within all three DEQ districts that reviewed the application. This is a product
over 7 years of diligent work that not only protects the environment, but will provide high quality
jobs that keep our Wyoming families together.
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